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Thursday 5th June 2025 

Polzeath Class 
 
We hope you all enjoyed a restful week after the very exciting colour run.  We are delighted to welcome you to 
the final term of Year 4, which promises to be packed full of fun learning opportunities. 
 

This term the children will immerse themselves in Ancient Egypt both in history and English.  We will be writing 
narratives, explanations and a persuasive letter.  Our class reading will focus on the story of Tutankhamun.  In 
science we will be investigating how sound is made and how we hear sounds when something is vibrating.  The 
children will continue to have specialist drumming lessons, culminating in a performance that we hope to share 
with you before the end of term.  Date to be confirmed.  Through our PSHE lessons, the children will be thinking 
about changes that they experience physically and how their body will change as they get older.  They will also 
think about things they are looking forward to as they progress into Year 5 and reflect on ways that they can 
make changes for themselves in Year 5.    
 
Thank you for your continued support in your child’s learning journey.  Please do encourage your child to read 
every day even for just 10–15 minutes. It does make a huge difference, as it helps to build vocabulary, improve 
concentration, and nurture imagination. Also, encourage your child to complete homework and hand it in by 
Thursday. 

 

PE days are on Monday and Wednesday so please ensure that your child has their kit in school on both days. 
PE kits can also be worn on a Friday to take part in the Active Mile. Homework and spellings will be given out 
on Friday to be returned the following Thursday.  
 
This is a very busy term – dates for your diary 
RCS Non pupil day Friday 6th June 
Carnyorth Residential – Wednesday 11th – Friday 13th June 
Sports Day  Friday 27th June 
 
As the weather begins to warm up, please continue to ensure that your child is wearing correct school uniform 
including black shoes or trainers.  Please also send in a hat or suncream that your child can apply before lunchtime 
outdoor play.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and see one of us we are always happy to support 
you in any way that we can. 
 
Kind regards,   
Mrs Jones and Miss Merson   
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